St. Patrick & St. Joseph Parishes

Jan.	20	Sat	5:30pm	-	St. Patrick		Joe Gobea
	21	Sun	8:00am	-	St. Joseph	+	Anna Mae Works
		Sun	10:00am	-	St. Patrick		People of Both Parishes
	22	Mon	8:00am	-	St. Patrick	+	Elvira Wilkins
	23	Tues	6:30pm	-	St. Patrick	+	Vincent Thummel
	24	Wed	8:00am	-	St. Patrick	+	Teresa Willis
			7:00pm	-	St. Patrick		Special Intention
	25	Thurs	6:30pm	-	St. Joseph	+	Lester Wilhite
	26	Fri	8:00am	-	St. Patrick	+	Fr. James Spexarth
	27	Sat	5:30pm	-	St. Patrick	+	Cleo Barnhart
	28	Sun	8:00am	-	St. Joseph		People of Both Parishes
		Sun	10:00am	-	St. Patrick		Duane & Sallie Knapp



They abandoned their nets and followed him

St. Patrick Parish

Jan. 27 / 28	5:30pm	10:00am		
Servers	Garin Donaldson	Brylynn Wicker		
	Gracie Palet	Violet Stich		
	Elle Kreighbaum	Margeaux Hood		
Greeters / Gifts	Jon & Vicki Fleming	St. Patrick Catholic School		
Lectors	Angie Zaragosa	St. Patrick Catholic School		
	Marianne Watts			
Accompanist	Sallie Knapp	Sallie Knapp		
Cantor	Dave & Brittney	Brian, Erin & School Children		
Rosary Leader	Frank Springer	Flo Honas		

St. Joseph Parish

Jan. 28	8:00am		
Servers	Libby Maier		
	Hanna Riebel		
Greeters/Gifts	Clint Hillmon Family		
Accompanist	Tim Weilert		
Cantor	Tim Weilert		
Lector	PSR Children		
Rosary Leader	Mary Mueller		
Cleaners	Karen King		
	Edna Seufert		

St. Patrick	Jan. 14, 2018
Weekly Collection	\$ 8,453.46
St. Patrick Weekly Budget	\$ 11,059.62
Weekly Over (Under) Budget	\$ -(2,606.16)
Year to Date July 1st, 2017 - June 30th, 2018	\$ - (13,784.29)
School Building Fund	\$ 228.00
Church Renovation Fund	\$ 238.00
St. Joseph	Jan. 14, 2018
Weekly Collection	\$ 2,707.50
St. Joseph Weekly Budget	\$ 1,759.62
Weekly Over (Under) Budget	\$ + 947.88
Year to Date July 1st—June 30th	\$ + 4 444 98

View this bulletin, parish and school news on line @ stpatrickchanute.org

Welcome Fr. Joseph Tatro this weekend!

March for Life Bus will return this evening, Sunday, January 21st, please pray for safe travel for our priests, our youth and our chaperones.

Thank you to the Gutierrez family for their donation to the Altar Society for the funeral dinner for Billy Joe. Thank you to St. Patrick Altar Society for serving dinner for the Billy Joe Gutierrez family on January 13th. Thank you also to our Altar Society & parishioners who helped, served and cleaned up the kitchen: Linda Greve, Judy Farrell, Linda Springer, Dawn Allen, Sandy Roecker, Marge Dickens & Dennis Peters.

<u>Christmas Call to Sharing!</u> Thank you for your generosity this vear for our seminarians and retired priests. As a past recipient of such generosity, I am forever grateful! May God bless you and your families. In Christ, Father Linnebur

Christmas Call to Sharing Donations as of January 5th:

St. Patrick Catholic Church - \$8,689.00 - goal \$6,867.00 St. Joseph Catholic Church - \$3,008.00 - goal \$1,913.00

3rd Sunday in Ordinary Time

Jan. 21, 2018

PRO-LIFE BABY SHOWER

The Knights of Columbus Pro-Life baby shower will be the entire month of January. Look for the playpen in the entrance of the church. Place your donated items in the playpen (baby and pregnancy supplies, diapers, bottles, formula, or items of clothing) to benefit others-to-be and all who have chosen "THE RIGHT TO LIFE". Cash donations may be given. Contact Herman Colvin at 431-0393 should you have any questions or if you have items to be picked up.

"Just Another Tuesday Meal" will be served by St. Patrick Knights of Columbus on Tuesday, January 23rd from 5:00pm-6:00pm at Otterbein Church Center, 631 W. 7th, free will offering. Call Garold or Mary Jane Burghart at 431-2909 if you can help!

St. Patrick Stewardship Meeting will be Tuesday, January 23rd after the 6:30pm Mass.

St. Joseph Pastoral Council will meet Thursday, January 25th after the 6:30pm Mass in the parish hall.

St. Patrick Pastoral Council will meet January 30th after the 6:30pm Mass, approximately 7:00pm in the parish center.

Food for the Poor, today, January 21st for both parishes. Thank you for your support of the parish food pantry! At this time we have a quantity of canned corn, green beans and peas, but we could really use the following items: Tuna, Mac n' Cheese, Chili, Cereal, Canned Meats, Raman Noodles, Spaghetti & Spaghetti sauce, Tomato sauce, etc. Please bring food to the vestibule at St. Patrick or St. Joseph.

Matt Maher Live In Concert at The Cotillion Ballroom in Wichita, KS, March 1st, 2018 at 8:00pm! This concert is a Spring Fundraiser for the 19th Annual Midwest Catholic Family Conference to help cover the cost for 2018! This concert is very important for the future of our Conference! All seating is general admission \$25.00 in advance and \$30.00 at the door. We will also have group pricing. Please email Kevin Regan at kregpro2@gmail.com or contact him at (316) 371-2767. Tickets online at catholicfamilyconference.org.Group tickets available, email: Mattmaherwichita@gmail.com

St. Patrick Knights of Columbus officer's meeting will be Monday, January 22nd, at 7:30pm at the Knights Hall, all Knights are welcome to attend.

St. Joseph Catholic Prayer Service at Arrowood Nursing Home today, Sunday, January 21st at 1:45pm. Everyone is welcome to come pray and sing with us!



St. Patrick School PTO would like to invite all of our parish families to help us celebrate Catholic Schools Catholic Schools Week with some Family Fun!!!

Learn. Serve. Lead. Succeed. Help us kick off the week on Satur-

day, Jan. 27th at 6:00pm in the gym for Bingo Night!! PTO will provide dinner & concessions.

Knights of Columbus Free Throw Contest will be next Sunday, January 28th for ages 9 thru 14, both boys and girls. Each age shoots against its own age group and gender. Winners will advance to District competition in St. Paul and then back to Chanute for Regional play. Should you win regional, you will advance to state. Entry forms may be picked up at the grade school and middle school and from the St. Patrick Catholic School office or P.E. teacher.

St. Joseph Knights of Columbus Pro-Life Sunday, today, January 21st. They will be taking Rosary for Life donations and will also hand out rosary rings!

Thank you to St. Patrick Altar Society for serving dinner for the Luis Ortiz family on January 10th! Thank you also to our Altar Society members who helped, served and cleaned up the kitchen: Linda Greve, Linda Wood, Linda Ashley, Linda Springer, Julia Peter, Cheryl Reid, Jean Cross, Sandy Beins, Catherine Bowman, Shirley Herold, Verla Bryant, Satinne Wicker, Julie Thompson, Brenda Osborne, Janie Reichert, Sharon Kelly, Anna Methvin, Mary Ann Kneeland, Sherri Watson, Wendy Brazil, Donna Barkman, Edie Godinez, Audrey Standfast, Rose Stanley, Mae Rice, Lucille Mitchell, Maggie DeLaTorre, Joan Gill, Janalin Hood, Linda Lopez, Judy Farrell & Brook Dyke!

Do you have an hour your can spend with our **Lord?** There are many hours at the Bethlehem Chapel that need to be filled. Mark your name on the schedule at the chapel.

WHO ARE YOU *following?* Today's gospel reveals the source of our current Stewardship theme, and a most significant passage in the life of stewards. We have each been called to abandon our nets and follow Jesus. What are those "nets" in your life that are keeping you from giving your all to God? Is it your work? Your relationships? Your money? Whatever it is, it's holding you back. It is time to do as Simon and Andrew did. Abandon the nets. Follow Jesus. Discover God's plan for you!

Check out St. Joseph web page @ stjosephhumboldt.org